
Summary of Comments and SAMHSA’s Responses as of 5/01/2024

Organizations Summary of Comments SAMHSA’s Response
1 5/1/2024 The commenter inquiring about the Spanish version of the questionnaire implemented in the Puerto Rico pilot  

2 5/1/2024 The commenter recommended asking about the use of heated tobacco products.

3 5/1/2024 The commenter recommended asking about the use of nicotine pouches. 

4 5/1/2024 The commenter recommended adding questions about the brand of e-cigarette used.

5 5/1/2024
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Number

Date 
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Glorimar Caraballo-Correa
Professor
University of Puerto Rico

SAMHSA appreciates the question, however, the Spanish translation used during the Puerto Rico 
pilot is not available to the public. 

Kathy Crosby
CEO and President
Truth Initiative

SAMHSA appreciates the recommendation but there is insufficient space in the 2025 NSDUH for 
the suggested addition. 

Kathy Crosby
CEO and President
Truth Initiative

SAMHSA appreciates the recommendation but there is insufficient space in the 2025 NSDUH for 
the suggested addition. 

Kathy Crosby
CEO and President
Truth Initiative

SAMHSA appreciates the recommendation but there is insufficient space in the 2025 NSDUH for 
the suggested addition. 

Kathy Crosby
CEO and President
Truth Initiative

The commenter recommended adding questions about nicotine dependence for e-cigarette use, similar to the 
nicotine dependence for cigarette use (DRCGE01-DRCGE19b)

SAMHSA appreciates the recommendation but there is insufficient space in the 2025 NSDUH for 
the suggested addition. 
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